
MERRY CHRISTMAS 

& HAPPY NEW YEAR 

VIET ANH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Contact : Sister Agnès Bùi Thị Kim Ngọc 

DaTeh district, Lâm Đồng province 

Vietnam 

December 2019 

For the attention of: 

 Father Paul Dương Công Hồ, Viet Anh school’s Founder. 

 Godfathers and Godmothers, 

 Sponsors and friends, 

 Former students of Our Lady Congregation 

 Sisters of Our Lady Congregation. 

Since August 2015, when the community of Our 

Lady Sisters has officially started to present and work at 

Viet Anh Primary School, Da Teh District, Lam Dong 

Province, this is the first time I write a letter to you.  

 

We do sincerely thank you for  

     Accompanying us with prayers, words of 

encouragement and visits 

Supporting us financially, 

Helping us through specific material gifts 

Always being ready to share when we need help. 

 

Your quiet presence and 

solidarity have helped Viet Anh Primary 

School gradually overcome the initial 

difficulties and gradually stabilize.We 

believe that you are happy too to see the 

awards of what we have done for these 

students on their education pathway, and 

that you will stand side by side with us 

to get over obstacles on our way in order 

to create a better future for these 

students. Without your encouragements and material and spiritual support, 

we cannot do that much. 

On behalf of all the teachers and students at Viet Anh Primary 

School, I would express my sincere gratitude to all sponsors.  

As the  Christmas  and a New Year are coming, I kindly wish you all 

a Season  full of joy and the grace of God, and a happy and 

prosperous New Year. 

  

 Principal of Viet Anh Primary School, 

 Agnès Bùi Thị Kim Ngọc – CND 

 

 

 


